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23rd October 2024  
 
 

Dear parents/carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that, due to personal reasons, Mrs Gabriella Tiley has made the difficult decision 
to step down from the Local Governing Committee and it is with understanding, but sadness, that we have 
accepted her resignation.  
 
Mrs Tiley has been on the Governing Board at St Joseph’s for 7 years and, in that time, has provided 
challenge and support to the staff and senior leaders.  Mrs Tiley has been instrumental in leading the 
strategic vision of the school and we have greatly benefitted from and valued her great depth of knowledge 
and understanding of compliance and her invaluable support. She will be greatly missed.  
 
We will be officially saying goodbye to her when we come back after half term and will be holding a 
collection to thank her for all that she has done to support our school and for the time that she has so 
generously given. I am sure that many of you share our thanks.  To that end, if you would like to make a 
donation, then please give it to Miss Gardiner in the office in a clearly marked envelope by Friday 25th 
October.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 

 
Clare Howells  
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With St Therese as our 

guide we do little things with 
much love to make a big 
difference for everyone. 


